
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be 
conducted by the State Liquefied Petroleum Gas Board on 
Tuesday, September 16, 2003, at 10:00 a.m. at the LP 
Gas Board Building, 3800 Richards Road, North Little Rock, 
Arkansas to consider adoption of proposed changes and 
amendments in and to the current Rules and Regulations 
of the State Liquefied Petroleum Gas Code promulgated 
and adopted under authority of Act 31, of 1965. 
The proposed hearing will be held and conducted pursuant 
to AR Code 25-15-204. 
State Liquefied Petroleum Gas Board 
By: Sharon E. Coates, Director 


